33rd Sunday in
Ordinary Time

------

Good Shepherd Primary
school Newsletter

Week 6 Tuesday, 19th November, 2019

Term 4

Good Shepherd Primary
School
134 Hyatts Road
Plumpton NSW 2761

Telephone: 9836 7100

Email:
goodshepherd@parra.
catholic.edu.au

Principal:
Mrs Patricia Carr

Good Shepherd Parish
136 Hyatts Road
Plumpton

Telephone: 9832 4461

Email:
parishof@tpg.com.au

Parish Priest:
Fr Vincy D’Costa

ofmcap

Term 4 concludes
Wednesday,
18th December, 2019

Term 1 2020 commences
Wednesday,
29 January for Years 1-6

Thursday,
30th January for New
Kinder children

Friday,
31st January for
All children Kinder-Year 6

Dear Parents, Guardians and Friends,

As you all know we have been blessed to have Mrs Bianca Cooke as part of our
school community for many years. Bianca has been a parent, teacher,
coordinator and more recently the Assistant Principal here at Good Shepherd.

She is an outstanding educator and has now been appointed as Principal at
St Bernadette’s Castle Hill commencing in 2020.

We are very sad to be losing Bianca and will miss her very much but
understand that we have been blessed to have her here and this is the next
step in her outstanding career. We will organise a fitting farewell for Bianca in
the next few weeks.

I know you will all join me in wishing Bianca every blessing and much success
in her new position at St Bernadette’s.

Peace and Joy
Pstpos Cen

Tricia Carr
Principal




Upcoming Events

Friday, 22nd November: Year 5 visiting
St Agnes
Tuesday, 26th November: Year 1 visit

Loreto School

Wednesday, 27th November: End of Year
School Disco
(Good Shepherd
School)

Tuesday, 3rd December: Bethlehem
Nativity Play at
Layola (Year 4
attending)

Tuesday, 3rd December: Year 1 Grade
Assembly
(2.00 pm Good
Shepherd School)

Thursday, 5th December: Year 4 & Year 2
Grade
Assemblies
(2.00 pm Good
Shepherd School)

Friday, 6th December: 3B & 3G
attending
Gibberagong
Environmental
Education Centre

Wednesday, 11th December: Christmas Liturgy
(11.00 am)

Thursday, 12th December: Showcase of
Talent (Good
Shepherd School)

Friday, 13th December: Primary students
Swimming
Carnival

Grade Assemblies
Dear Parents, please note that there will be a Year 1 assembly
on Tuesday, 3rd December commencing at 2.00 pm at Good
Shepherd School. All very welcome.

Also, on Thursday, 5th December, Year 2 and Year 4 will be
holding their assemblies commencing at 2.00 pm at Good
Shepherd School. All very welcome.

Peace & Joy Awards
Q%%@ The Good Shepherd School
Community would like to congratulate
%é the following students for their hard

work and dedication throughout the

past week. These awards are
presented for cooperation, respectfulness, responsibility,
care, compassion, fair go and integrity.

KB _Elouize Knoester -KG Ursula Faatuono

KR | Tangikimoana KW | Layla David
| Penitani

1B | Tristan Escueta 1G Amisha Singh

1R | Oliver Toma 1W | Shaliyah Johan

2B | Not Published 2G | Gianna Moeono-Paahi
‘2R | Lauren Torres 2w | Isabella Adams
_E -'Sa;antha Zacharia |3G | Abinazer Mesfin

3R |Ite Tonga 3W  |Kaitin Nguyen |

4B | Shanelle Escueta 4G Kyeesha Naray;n

4R | Abbey Irmisch AW | Serj Pablo

5B | Louise Reyes 5G| Marell Wasfy ]
I 5R_ Angelo Cruz 5w | Keoki Simonsen

6_B_ 'Ana Vak_a ?3 = Paolo Reyes I

6R | Eyob Musgun

Message from our Canteen
Dear Parents, unfortunately there will be no sushi
available for order from our school canteen until further
notice. Thank you for your understanding.

Student Banking
Dear Parents, please note Student Banking will finish up
for the year on Tuesday, 3rd December. This is the last
day for students to bring their school banking in. Thank
you

Good Shepherd’'s Parent Group fundraising
Attached to our newsletter is information on a Cookie & Pie
Drive organised by our Parent Group.

All payments along with order forms must be returned to the
office no later than Friday, 29th November by 12.00 pm.
Please support this yummy fundraiser.

Showcase of Talent
Our annual Showcase of Talent is happening again this
year on Thursday, 12th December during school
time. The Showcase of Talent is a chance for students to
perform an act or skill to their grade buddies. The best
from each grade will perform in front of a larger audience
on 12th December during school time.
Students, start planning your act! Auditions will take place
with your grade very shortly. | can't
wait to see what you can do! If you
have any questions, please see
me. Thank you Mrs Cooke




Last week nine students from Good Shepherd competed in the Gymnastics Competition at
Rooty Hill. Well done girls 1!




2019 Dates

Term 4
Commences: Monday, 14th October (Week 1)

Concludes: Wednesday, 18th December

2019 Staff Development Days
(Pupil Free Days)

Thursday, 19th December and
Friday 20th December

Term 4:

Social Skill of the Week
“Speak in a friendly tone of voice”

School Fees

Dear families,

Final statements have now been sent, please make payment
by tomorrow Wednesday 20th November, 2019. If any
help is required, please contact Kristy, our Senior Finance
Manager, on Ph. 9836 7100 as soon as possible. Thank you.

Library News

Dear Parents, please note the last week for borrowing will
be (Week 7—two week's time. All students will need to
return any books they have no later than Friday of
Week 9 (13th December).

Privacy Consent
Dear Parents & Carers,
If you do not give consent for the use of your child’s image
and/or works to be published in our School Newsletter or on
our website, please notify the school in writing. If you do
not want your child to sell raffle tickets, please also inform the
school office. Thank you.

bag

Simaitphone schoo! to paren! commun eation
Free “Alerts” and more to your mobile phone .....

Did you know that you can receive “Alerts” to your mobile
phone for free? This is very handy to have and will keep you
updated on “last minute” changes or reminders to school
events. The App is called “Skoolbag” and to install this free
App on your IPhone or Android phone, this is what you do:

Simply search for Good Shepherd School Plumpton in the
App Store on your phone, PC or Mac and install. After the
App is installed on your phone, make sure that you
select “OK” to allow Alert notifications. Also click on
“more” then “Setup” and select which categories you
would like to receive Alerts for.

For those that have Android phones, simply search our
school “Good Shepherd School Plumpton” and install. After
the app is installed click on “more” then “Setup” and
select which categories you would like receive Alerts

Back to School 2020
Parents, if you intend travelling overseas or interstate
during the Christmas holidays and your child/children will
be returning to school after school resumes, would you
please notify the office in writing that this will be happening
and note the date your child will be returning for the 2020
school year. (NB, please remember you require an
interview with the Principal for leave of 10 school days or
more prior to taking leave. You will need to complete an
Application for Extended Leave form which can be picked
up from the school office). This must be completed,
travel documentation attached to it, and returned to the
school office prior to going on leave. An interview will
then be arranged with the Principal in order for leave to
be approved.

A4
PLeAsels
NOTE




Class Placement for 2020
Very soon we will start to formulate classes for 2020. If you
have any issues regarding your child’s class placement,
please inform Mrs Patricia Carr, Principal, in writing no later
than Friday, 22nd November. Whilst we endeavour to take
into account your considerations, final decisions are made
by the School.
If your family is not returning to Good Shepherd in 2020,
would you please let Mrs Carr know in writing by
Friday, 22nd November. Please indicate the school that
they will be attending for our records. Thank you.

Uniform Shop—Opening Days
Fridays Onl
8.30—9.00 am

Please note only Cash is accepted. If you can assist with
helping our Parent Group with the uniform shop, please
leave your contact details with the school office.

School Shoes & Joggers
At this time of the year we often find that children need their
school shoes & joggers replaced. Please remember if you
are buying new school shoes, they are to be black. If you

need to replace joggers, they should be predominantly

white. No fluro or bright colours. For information on
uniform and hairstyle requirements, please see website.

Lost Property tub is overflowing !!
Dear Parents, please take the time to go through the lost
property tub as there are many items of clothlng that may be
your child’s! The lost property tub is located in the foyer
section of the school office. o,

Lost Property

Building Child Safe Communities -

Forms for all Volunteers and Contractors
Dear Parents & Carers, just a reminder that all Volunteers
and Contractors to our school need to have completed an
online form. Tutors and coaches providing private services
to children will also need to apply for a Working with
Children Check. The tutor or coach should provide their
name, date of birth and WWCC number of parent/carers for
online verification. If you have any queries, please contact
the School Office on Ph. 9836 7100.

Car Park Safety
Parents, please be aware
that all children MUST be
escorted into the School
premises, not let out of the
car and left to walk alone
through the car park. Also,
please show a little courtesy
when entering and leaving
the car park. Reverse
parking is designed for
everyone's safety, please
comply. Thank you.

After School Supervision

Just a reminder that school finishes at 2:50 pm. Please
ensure that your children have been collected before

3:15 pm each afternoon.

There are many children who have not been collected
before 3:15pm which creates issues with supervision &
safety for the children. If you are late collecting your
children from school it impacts on the children, the staff and
the running of the school. Please ensure that you have
made suitable arrangements to have your children collected
by 3:15 pm.

If there is an emergency and you are running late to collect
the children, please telephone the school office on

(02) 9836 7100. Thank you.

Evacuation & Lockdown Practices
Each term our school practices either a Lockdown or an
Evacuation. This is part of our keeping the children and our
whole community safe. There is no need for alarm if your
child comes home with stories of “an emergency”. We do
use the sirens to make the drill realistic. Be assured if ever
there is a reason for a Lockdown or Evacuation, all staff are
trained and ready.
Please make sure you regularly update your telephone
and emergency contact details. If your mobile phone
settings are “incoming call restricted” please change
these settings so that we can reach you, in the event of

an emergency. Thank you.

Excursion/Incursion Notes
Please keep these notes in a safe place when your child/
ren bring them home. The office Staff are frequently being
asked for another note and this uses extra paper and
resources that should be utilised elsewhere in our school.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

No Nut Policy
A number of our students have
severe allergies. Please do not
send peanut butter/Nutella
sandwiches or other foods
containing whole or crushed
nuts or sesame seeds to
school. This also includes
Excursions! Your co-operation |
is greatly appreciated.

Uploading of Photos onto YouTube and
Social Media

Parents, please note there is to be no uploading of pictures
of students that are not your own child, onto YouTube and
Social Media eg Facebook, Instagram etc. from events at
school without prior permission from the

School Principal. Such events include Q-:'

school functions, excursions, liturgies etc. J
Contact Details

Parents, it is vital that all contact information

including phone/mobile numbers, emergency

contacts, home address, email address are
kept up to date. Please contact the School Office if any
changes need to be made. Also if you purchase a new
mobile phone, don't forget to download the Skoolbag App
as this is an important tool for communication purposes.
Thank you.




Changing Schools in 20207?
Are you thinking of or needing to change schools in 20207
Whatever the reason, we would appreciate you letting us
know as soon as you can. CEDP require us to estimate
our enrolment numbers for 2020 in order to predict and
prepare for appropriate staffing and budgeting. It would
be appreciated if you could notify the school in writing
if your child/ren may be leaving Good Shepherd at the
end of the year, from Year groups other than Year 6.

Student Absences
Dear Parents,
Just a quick reminder that ALL student absences need
to be explained. This is a legal requirement.

Unexplained Attendance letters

Your child may bring home a letter asking for an
explanation for your child’s absence from school. Would
you please complete and return back to your child’s
teacher promptly.

Children Absent from School due to
iliness
In the event of your child being absent from school due to
illness, please inform the school office by phone or
email. It is necessary that a written note of

explanation be forwarded to the class teacher on the

day of your child’s return to school. We need to receive
this note within seven days of the last day of absence.

Prolonged absences from school due to illness should be
supported by a medical certificate.

i ATTENTION
PLEASE !

Student Mobile Phones

Parents, please note students are not allowed to have
mobiles on their person or in the backpack during school
hours. If you need to contact them, please ring the School
Office. Students can leave their mobile phones with the
office in the morning and collect them at dismissal time.
Thank you.

Complaints/Grievances Forms
Parents, please note if you would like to make a complaint/
grievance in regards to any school matter, you can pick up
a form from the school office. All matters will be attended
to under strict confidentiality.

School Commencement and
Finishing Times

School commences at 8.30 am and concludes at
2.50 pm. Any child who arrives after this time or leaves
school earlier for an appointment etc will need to report to
the School Office. It is very important that your child arrive
to school on time. Children arriving late to school miss out
on valuable learning time and their late entry to the
classroom disrupts their fellow students. If your children
are late to school, they are to be escorted to the
School Office by a Parent/Carer.

Stewardship of School Resources
Each year, the school allocates a fairly substantial budget
to the Resource Centre so new and exciting books can be
purchased for the children to borrow. All members of the
school community are responsible for the care of these
resources. Unfortunately, each month a number of books
come back to school damaged—scribbled on, with drink
bottles spills, pages cut out of them etc. It is disappointing
that many children return these books without notifying
the Resource Centre that they are damaged. It is important
for the children to learn responsibility for these resources.
Damaged books need to be
replaced and families are
responsible for the replacement
costs if books are damaged whilst
in their care. We understand that
accidents sometimes happen but it
is important that the children
realise the importance of honesty.
Please notify the Resource Centre
when returning damaged books.

School Hats
Please remember our “No Hat, No
Play” policy and ensure that your
child has their school hat each
day. All clothing and hats should
be clearly labelled with your child’s
name and class. Thank you.

Other person collecting your child before
dismissal time

Dear Parents & Carers, please note if someone else will be
collecting your child early or during school hours on your
behalf, you need to inform the school in writing or by
email to:(goodshepherd@parra.catholic.edu.au) PRIOR
TO PICKUP regardless of whether they are an
emergency contact or not. This policy is effective
immediately. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Pastoral Care & Student Management
Policy 2016 and the Countering
Discrimination, Harassment & Bullying—
Policy

Dear Parents & Carers, for information on the above policies,
and other policies, please refer to our School Website—About
Us—Policies & Procedures. Please note our Parent
Handbook is on our School Website under “Enrol Now” for
your convenience.




Week 6 Mythical Words

Mythical words

Prowess:
' He was famous
# for his prowess
as an athlete.

N~ 2D

St Clare's Uniform Shop Trading Hours.

December Trading 2019

Tuesday 3 December 11.00am - 4.30pm
Thursday 5 December 11.00am - 4.30pm
Tuesday 10 December 11.00am - 4.30pm
Thursday 12 December 11.00am - 4.30pm
Tuesday 17 December 11.00am - 4.30pm
Thursday 19 December 11.00am - 4.30pm

January Trading 2020

Tuesday 14 January 9.00am - 1.30pm
Thursday 16 January 12.00pm - 4.30pm
Saturday 18 January 9.00am - 1.30pm
Tuesday 21 January 9.00am - 1.30pm
Thursday 23 January 12.00pm - 4.30pm
Friday 24 January 9.00am - 1.30pm
Tuesday 28 January 8.00am - 1.30pm
Wednesday 29 January 8.00am - 1.30pm

Thursday 30 January 12.00pm - 3.00pm
Entry to the St Clare's Uniform Shop is via Colebee Crescent Carpark

MOUNT SCHOENSTATT SPIRITUALITY
CENTRE

Reflection day for Women - Preparing our Hearts for Advent,
23rd November

At: Mt Schoenstatt Spirituality Centre, Mulgoa, Family Hall

$25 Includes morning and afternoon tea - BYO lunch

RSVP by 20th November to info@schoenstatt.org.au or phone 02 4773 8338




Attendance matters !

O O 0O 0O 0O 0O 0O O O O O

every leamerevery day ¥

ABSENCES ADD UP!

MISSING MORE
FEBRUARY NOVEMBER

2 DAYS 4 WEEKS LEARNING IN
A MONTH A YEAR

DID YOU KNOW

R i

1ING6

PRIMARY STUDENTS ARE NOT
ATTENDING SCHOOL REGULARLY!

WHAT PARENTS CAN DO
GOOD HABITS BEGIN EARLY §

o l
d BE FIRM. Send your child to W
school every day unless they

are sick Good attendance starts in Klndergarten and
g Develop good sleep and

sets students up for success in their school life
morning routines

M Schedule appointments — e SCHOOLS ARE

il s THERE TO HELP
g Avoid taking holidays during

If you're having attendance issues
term time § L with your child, speak to your

every leamer A
every cay ¥ m@m

Diocess of Parramatia




News from the Catholic Education Office

Lettuce crunch together in 2020!

Vegetable Week & The Big Vegie Crunch is on again in 2020.

The event is a FREE school-based health promotion initiative that is funded by NSW Health. It's a fun,
quick and easy way to encourage your students to eat more vegetables.

The event will run over Week 6 of Term 1 —from Monday 2 March to Friday 6 March 2020 — with The Big
Vegie Crunch being held at 10am on Thursday 5 March.

In 2019, 41,538 primary school students across NSW munched on veg simultaneously. Help us to ‘beet’
this in 2020!

Not sure if your school or class can crunch at 10am on Thursday 5 March? No worries. Just choose
another time over Vegetable Week that suits and let the Healthy Kids Team know when they tally the

numbers.
For more details on the event, and to register, take a look at the Vegetable Week & The Big Vegie

Crunch webpage.

McCarthy Catholic College, Emu Plains
From the beginning of the new school year, McCarthy Catholic College will be known as Penola Catholic

College Emu Plains. As you may know, McCarthy Catholic Trade Training Centre will become the
McCarthy campus of CathWest Innovation College from 2020. Penola Catholic College will continue to
serve students from Year 7 to Year 12.

The Penola Catholic College name recognises the strength that this proud learning community draws from
values and example of St Mary of the Cross MacKillop. Penola is the place where St Mary of the Cross
Mackillop and Father Julian Tenison-Woods started a school, beginning their work of extending the
opportunities of education to thousands of Australian children and young people.

This decision follows a process of reflection at a school level. Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta is
so proud of the reputation the Coliege is developing for learning and teaching in the Penrith and Lower
Mountains areas.

The history of the College and the McCarthy name will continue to be recognised and acknowledged at
Penola Catholic College, as well as at the McCarthy campus of CathWest Innovation College. The
dedicated College staff are committed to supporting the school community in this period of renewal.

Further information will be provided to the community in the weeks ahead. If you require information about
enrolments, please contact the College on (02) 4728 8100.

New eSafety Website Launched

The eSafety Commission has spent the last 18 months working alongside various experts to create,
refresh and streamline eSafety's content. Every page on their site has been updated with tailored advice,
resources and support to ensure it helps Australians have empowering and positive experiences online.
Almost a third of the website features exciting new material, including the section for young people, guided
by young people. Not only is this a great resource for students, but the topics can help with online safety
conversations in Australian classrooms.

Over 300 of the site's resources, including our popular education resources, have been refreshed and re-
branded and are easier to find using our new filter feature. Now, you can search by education level and
topic to ensure you find what best resonates with your specific school context and classroom needs. The
site has also had some of its older resources scrapped — with new research and technology, they have
become outdated and are no longer relevant.

The new online safety hub presents an incredible opportunity to reach a broader range of Australians and
make them aware of eSafety’s resources and services. Click the link to visit the new site: https:/www.e?

safety.gov.au/?

Catholic Outlook is back!
At the request of Bishop Vincent Long OFM Conv, Catholic Outlook will be back from Sunday 1 December

2019. The revised Catholic Outlook will be published quarterly as an A4 magazine with a focus on
Catholic faith formation, spirituality and a look at what is happening across the agencies and ministries of
the Diocese of Parramatta. Look out for copies in your local Catholic Church, Catholic school or Catholic

office from Sunday 1 December.



HIGH SUPPORT
LEARNING CENTRES

Inclusive education for secondary students with high support needs.

Kirinari and Wiyanga are purpose built
centres for leaming that provide an
inclusive education for students with a
moderate intellectual disability.

KIRINARI

Located on the grounds of Xavier
College, 1170 Ninth Avenue Llandilo
Kirinari.parra.catholic.edu.au

|f you have a child or know someone who
would benefit from an alternate platform
for leaming in Catholic Education
Diocese of Parramatta please phone
9840 5689 for further information.

WIYANGA

Located on the grounds of St Patrick's
Marist College, 171 Kirby Street Dundas
wiyanga.parra.catholic.edu.au




News from the Bishop’s Office

Positions Vacant:

Volunteers - CatholicCare Mamre Creche

More details at: parracatholic.org/employment

Retired Priests Care Coordinator (Part-time) - Broken Bay Diocese

Clergy Development Officer (Part-time) - Broken Bay Diocese

For more details, please contact Kelly Paget on 02 8379 1612 or kelly.paget@bbcatholic.org.au

Plenary Council 2020
The Plenary Council invites people to continue to participate in the journey towards the Council

sessions in 2020 and 2021. The “Listening and Discernment” phase recently opened and a guide
has been developed to encourage groups to take part in communal discernment on the National
Themes for Discernment. Learn more about the Christian practice of discernment and download
the guide, “Let’s Listen and Discern”, at www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au

Diocesan Forum Resources
You are invited to view the resources from the recent Diocesan Forum at www.parracatholic.org/

forum2019. Read the address from Bishop Vincent Long, materials prepared for the forum, data
collated from the forum and images from the day. There will be further opportunities to engage in
deanery and diocesan initiatives following the Forum as we continue to go out into the deep to
become the community Christ calls us to be.

CatholicCare Blacktown Neighbourhood Aid Volunteers Needed

Blacktown Neighbour Aid, a program with CatholicCare, is looking for volunteers to support our
senior clients in the Blacktown area to remain living independently in their own home. If you feel
you would like to make a positive difference to other’s lives in this way, please contact the
Manager, Deb Woolacott on 0418 114 055 or email deb.woolacott@ccss.org.au.

Australian Catholic Youth Festival, Perth: 7 — 11 December 2019

Time is running out to register to join Bishop Vincent and Catholic Youth Parramatta at ACYF19
in Perth. ACYF19 is a biennial national gathering of Catholic young people established by the
Bishops of Australia. If you are a school student that missed out on being selected, you can
register to join a diocesan small group with a guardian. Free twin-share hotel accommodation is
still available, but for a limited time. For more information and to register visit
www.catholicyouthparramatta.org

Nigerian Mass in igbo
The Nigerian Catholic community come together to celebrate Mass every second and fourth

Sundays of the month at Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish, 198 Old Prospect Road, Greystanes.
For more information, please contact Nigerian chaplain Fr Chinonye Akamadu via the parish
office on 02 9631 8135 or Stella Nwosu 0405 478 472.

Chime in for the Bells of St Patrick’s Cathedral

The Bells of St Patrick’s Cathedral Appeal offers a rare opportunity to create history and donate a
bell that commemorates a loved one, or honours your family name, organisation or community
group. As a Benefactor, you'll also have the privilege of naming your bell in honour of a revered
Catholic Saint and helping make the dream of a peal of bells for St Patrick’s Cathedral become a
reality. For further information, visit yourcatholicfoundation.org.au/bellsappeal

Walk with Christ: 24 November
Please join your fellow Sydneysiders in the Walk with Christ annual Eucharistic Procession

through the streets of Sydney on the Feast of Christ The King on Sunday 24 November at
2.30pm. Thousands of people took part in last year's joyful public proclamation and act of worship
to invoke Christ's blessing upon our beautiful city. Meet at the corner of Martin Place & Pitt Street
at 2.30pm on November 24. More details through the Archdiocese of Sydney.

Good Shepherd Primary School
134 Hyatts Road, Locked Bag 1001, Plumpton NSW 2761 - Phone: 9836 7100
Email: goodshepherd@parra.catholic.edu.au - Website: www.gsplumpton.catholic.edu.au




Dear PARENTS,

As part of our plan to improve facilities and resources for Good Shepherd
Primary School we are running a fantastic Fundraiser using delicious
Timbertown Pies ®.

| am pleased to announce that for this pie drive we have 9 different varieties
of family pies (700g) and lunch size pies (220g) for sale. These products
represent excellent value to the buyer and all profits will go to the school.

You, will be able to collect your pies between 12 & 13 December 2019 from
Front Office during Office Hours.

We suggest you also ask your family members, colieagues in the workplace,
friends or neighbours if they would also like to support this cause and stock
their fridges with delicious Timbertown Pies ®.

We ask that all orders and money be collected and returned to Front Office no
later than Friday 29 November 2019 1:00pm.

Fundraising activities such as this make a vital contribution towards improving
Resources for the benefit of our Children. In anticipation of a successful
fundraising drive, | thank you for your support.

Parent Group Committee
for Good Shepherd Primary School
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PIE DRIVE
FUNDRAISING PACK




21221

PIE DRIVE ORDER FORM

Standard Size Pies 220g Price Qty
| Beef Steak Pie $3.60
Curry Steak Pie ) $3.60 |
Steak & Mushroom Pie $3.60
Steak & Kidney Pie $3.60
| Steak & Potato Pie ) $3.60 T
Steak Cheese & Bacon Pie | s3.60
" Angus Chunky Steak Pie o $3.60
Angus Chunky Steak & Pepper Pie $3.60
| Angus Chunky Beef Stro_éanoff Pie $3.60
Angus Chunky Steak Dianne Pie $3.60
Chicken Mornay Pie | $3.60
Honey Soy Chicken Pie . o $3.6 ]
Chicken (furry Pie $3.60
Vegetable Mornay Pie $3.60 | |
Apple Pie $3.60 ,
Large Beef Sausage Roll $3.00
GLUTEN FREE Mince Beef Pie ' $4.60
GLUTEN FREE Chunky Steak Pie . $4.60
| GLUTEN FREE Chunky Steak & Pepper Pie . $4.60
GLUTEN FREE Chunky Lamb & Rosemary Pie $4.60
GLUTEN FREE Chicken & Vegetable Pie $4._60_
GLUTEN FREE Vegetable Mornay Pie ) $4.60
Family Size Pies 700g Price Qty |
Angus Chunky Steak Pie $10.00
Beef Steak Pie ) B $10.00
Steak & Mushroom Pie ] $10.0(_l |
Steak & Potato Pie $10.00
| Steak Cheese & Bacon Pie $10.00
Chicken & Vegetable Pie $1000 | |
| Apple Pie ‘ $10.00
o | Qty Total:
Total $$%:
Organisation:
Name: Phone:

Class/Group:

Return Form & Money By:

Distribution Date:




Dear Parent/Guardian
RE: Billy G’s Gourmet Cookie Dough

We are holding a Billy G’s Gourmet Cookie Dough drive as a major fundraiser this term and we ask for your support. All the
funds raised will go to our Good Shepherd Primary School.

Billy G’s is an Australian family owned and operated business. There are ten (10) delicious flavours including their NEW
Strawberry Cheesecake and NESTLE® SMARTIES® cookie dough. There’s even a cheese flavoured Doggie Dough for your
special fury family members! The delicious cookie dough is only available through fundraising and is not sold in stores, so

stock up!

Please finalise all cookie dough and prizes orders either online or by returning your Order Form to Front Office on or
before Friday 29/11/19. The current scheduled date for pick-up of your order is 13/12/19

How Does My Child Fundraise?
{Students/Members) have now received a Billy G's Cookie Dough Order Form with instructions on how to collect orders
from family, friends and neighbours and order prizes. Students can obtain orders in cash using the order form together

with online fundraising.

(Students/Members) who sell one tub or more will receive an incentive prize for their efforts, but why not aim higher? You
have the option to choose up to three (3) prizes dependent on the amount of tubs you sell. Family and friends are your

greatest supporters, so ask them first for your support.

Billy G’s Online Fundraising Page

Create an Online Fundraising Page at www.cookiedough.com.au which is unique to you. There are also some great
features including choosing your own avatar, selecting your prize goal and ordering or purchasing tubs online. You can also
register for online fundraising. It's the easiest way to help reach your fundraising goals.

Win a Dream Holiday worth $7,000!
Create an Online Fundraising Page at www.cookiedough.com.au, sell or purchase one tub or more of Billy G’'s Gourmet
Cookie Dough and you will automatically go into the draw to win a $5,000 Helloworld Travel Mount Ommaney Gift

Voucher and $2,000 spending money.

Apple Prize Pack Leaderboard Challenge
The highest fundraiser from our schoal will go into a draw to win a HUGE Apple Prize Pack including an iPhoneX, iPad
32GB, Apple TV and an Apple Watch. Create an online fundraising page at www.cookiedough.com.au and view your

ranking on our leaderbeoard.

How to Order Prizes?
To reward your child for their efforts, they will receive incentive prizes based on the total amount of tubs sold, both in cash

and online. You have two options to place your prize order:

1. Login or create an Online Fundraising Page at www.cookiedough.com.au. Once the fundraiser has finished, click the
‘ORDER MY PRIZE’ button and then confirm your total amount raised and order your prize/s. You will have 7 days to order

your prizes once the fundraiser ends, OR
2, Complete the back page of the form and return to the Front Office.

Thank you in advance for your participation, and happy fundraising! You'lt be scooping, baking and serving soon!

Parent Group Committee
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,.a/\—w What to say to stpporters?

Hello, my name is (your
name) and | represent
{name of organisation)
and we are-conducting a
Billy G's Gourmet Cookie
Dough Fundraiser to help
¢ raise funds. Would you
like to purchase a tub of
delicious cookie dough?
There's ten flavours
available. Thank you!

TOTAL ITEMS ORDERED IN CASH ABOVE /
TOTAL § |
TOTAL ITEMS ORDERED OMLINE / TOTAL §
(if applicable)

TOTAL ITEMS ORDERED / TOTAL $

‘Strawberry Cheesecake |

NESTLE* SMARTIES®

Doyggie Dough

Caramel Fudge

ANZAC Biscuits
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$15.00 $500 $15.00 i $1600  $18.00 $16.00 $I500 F600 600 $15.00

No. of items purchased per product
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HOW TO CLAIM MY PRIZE? CHOOSE ONE OF THE OPTIONS BELOW

ORDER ONLINE

You can easily order your prize online. Login or create an online fundraising
page at www.cookiedough.com.au. Once the fundraiser has finished, click the
ORDBER MY PRIZE button. You can then confirm your total amount of tubs sold
and order your prize.

If you haven't ordered your prize online, please write down your prize(s) based on the prize
description as shown in this order form. Maximum of three prizes per person.
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Prize F i

Please tick if vou have created an online fundraising page at
www.cookiedough.com.au

NAME — Sy IEW —
TOTAL TUBS SOLD BY FAVOUR

Strawbermnry
W o H
Caramel Fudge - Triple Choc
Raspberry White . .
C Chunk
hock Choc OMUKE il casii
TOTAL TUBS SOLD |
Doggie Dough . . Shortbread . (CASH & ONLINE)
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SaBourmet
§’:§’“ﬁit Dough

Extra Prize Order Form

Phone: 1300 133 022
Fax: 07 3279 0122
Email: cookiedough@australianfundraising.com.au

Phone
State: P/C i
Home Address: [
Business Address O

¥ you have ticked Home address, we will provide our courier authority to leave at your front door.

Prizes

Qty

Prizes

100+ Circuit Science

Netball

Active Virtual Racer

Newtons Cradle Balls

Potato Clock

Aim N Shoot
Basketball Pranky Jokes (15 Jokes)
BB Robot Ball Rainbow Scratch Art
Bounce Ball Rainbow Stinky

Razor Jett Heel Wheels

Bouncing Putty

Crystal Growing

Razar Scooter

Drift King Remote Control Car

Scented Spatkle Gel Pens

Emoji Mini Speaker

Sequin Slap Bracelet

Fairies & Unicorn DIY Picture Frame

Shake and Slime Rocket Lamp

Flight Lab Innovator

Shake Slime

Frilled Lizard Robot

Soccerball

Giant Slap Hand

Solar Robot (4in 1)

Google Home Mini

Splat Fried Egg

Groovy Lava Lamp

Squeezamals Plush Pet

Squeeze Alien Ball

Headphones
Hot Shot Handball Squish Ball
Infinity Cube Tornado Lamp

Intelligent Dinosaur

Unicorn Colour Changing Lamp

Karaoke Micraphone

Unicorh Finger Puppet

Kreepie Krawdies AR Prank Kit

Unicorn Squeezy Crystals

Light Up Skip Ball

Wariety Magic Set

Mermaid Hatching Egg

Virtual Reality Glasses

Mini Plasma Ball

Weird Slime Workshop

Mood Mecklace

WOW Magic Set (150 Tricks]

Nail Designer Device

DDDDQOQDDDDDDDDDDDDODODDDGDTotal

X-Drone G-5hock
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Zhi Zhi Ninja Stick

TOTAL (Column 1)

0

TOTAL (Column 2) 0

TOTAL (Add Total column 1 & 2 tegether)




